
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For more information  
about our school, use  
our QR code to link to 
the website at anytime. 

 

 

 

  

 

This Week at Temple Grove: 
 
  

NEWSLETTER 

6th January 2023 

 

 
 
 

 
This week, it was delightful to hear that 
Orla (Year 3) has succesfully auditioned 

as one of the dancers in Dick 
Whittington at the EM Forster Theatre, 
Tonbridge. She has been rehearsing 

every Sunday since September and will 
do 5 shows this weekend ! 

We are very proud of her tremendous 
commitment and hardwork.  

Well done Orla ! 

 

A Message from the School Senior 
Leadership Team: 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Happy New Year! The first two days of term 
have been busy with the children settling back 
into class and immersing themselves in new 
topics.  

Coming up next week, we have a full 
programme of school assemblies including 
our regular music and storytelling assemblies. 
Year 1 and 2 will take part in Forest school and 
we have a visit from ‘High Hopes’ who are an 
organisation who support pupils’ spiritual, 
moral and cultural development in school. 
Next week’s newsletter will include more 
information about these activities and wider 
school news.  

Going forward, we are planning to revamp the 
newsletter and your class teacher will send 
you a link to answer some questions about the 
information you receive. We would be very 
grateful for your replies. 

Lastly, we would like to say a very big 
welcome to David Ramsay who has joined the 
school office team. David will oversee 
premises and maintenance, and will also work 
more generally within the school office. He 
brings a vast amount of experience and will 
contribute enormously to providing the very 
best working and learning environment for all. 

Wishing you an enjoyable weekend, 

TGA Senior Leadership Team 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance: 
 

Overall school attendance this week is 
91.2%.  

Year 2 Browne had the highest 
attendance this week with 92.8%. 

As this is below 98%, no class will have 
an own clothes day next week.  

 

Safeguarding: 

If you are concerned about the safety or 

wellbeing of a child please contact the 

NSPCC on their helpline: 0808 800 5000 

or email help@nspcc.org.uk  

If you believe that a child is in immediate 

danger call 999. Our school safeguarding 

leaders can be contacted by emailing 

stillman@templegroveacademy.com or 

telephoning 07835946414 / 07943276854 

 

tel:08088005000
mailto:help@nspcc.org.uk
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Reminders 
 

Tuesday 10th Jan – Year 2 
Forest School 

 
Wednesday 11th Jan – Year 1 

Forest School 
 

In the event of very wet weather / wintery 

conditions, please remember to pack a change of 

clothes including socks, for your child on their 

Forest School days. 


